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Dear Ames Chapter Members and Guests:

Please accept my apologies for not getting the Bulletin out to you
prior to the January meeting. I have never had a more stressful
week in my life - at least I can’'t remember it if I did. T will
try to get a complete Bulletin to you as soon as possible.

Please consider this 1letter your invitation to our January
membership meeting on Thursday, January 14th. Plans have changed
since the initial program schedule was prepared. We will be having
one of our charter members, Gwen Waalkes, speak to us on Credit
Card Fraud. Gwen works for Norwest Card Services as a fraud
control manager and has given a number of presentations on this
topic. This program MAY qualify for CPE credit.

The meeting will be held in Nevada at Hertz Farm Management on the
northeast corner of New Highway 30 and 11th (across from Ron Willey
Ford). There is a yellow warning light at the intersection because
the road narrows from four lanes down to two lanes. Dinner will be
ordered off the menu from a local restaurant and delivered or
picked up. Please RSVP to our Hospitality Chair Judy Farthing at
233-2784 or 382-6596 (work) or 382-2583 (home) by Wednesday,
January 13th. Following is the schedule for that evening:

5200 PN, Board Meeting
5530 2l Networking

6:00 P.M. Business Meeting
5530 2o Dinner

7:00 P.M. Program

This should be a very informative program and one of interest to us
all as no doubt most of us use that wonderful plastic at some time
or another. Make your reservations now. Call a fellow member or
gliesit and carEipoci e T malse St hie trip go faster and increase
our attendance. See you there. Happy New Year!!!

Singerely,
@[Ww 8%@&@@
aren E. Jacobsan, CPA

" Bulletin Chair




